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March 1, 2019


Mark Twain School Parents and Families,  

We will be moving to an on-line registration format for the 2019-2020 school year.  The window for on-line registration will begin on Monday, April 29th.  In order to register on-line, you will need to open a Parent Portal account for your child.  If you do not have a Parent Portal account already, instructions and information you need to open one have been attached to this letter. 
	
In order to further support you prior to the opening of the on-line registration window, please feel free to join us at our next monthly Parent Resource meeting on March 18, 2019, where further instructions and guidance will be provided for you in setting up a Parent Portal account. Meeting time will be dedicated to introducing the new registration process and answering any question you may have.  There will also be school staff members available to help you open a Parent Portal account, as well as, Vietnamese and Spanish interpreters to assist if needed.  

In addition, it will also be our intention at our next Parent Resource Meeting on March 18th to receive two nominations of two parents to serve as members of our School Site Council (SSC)!  The purpose of the SSC is to work with teachers and me in developing, annually reviewing, evaluating and updating our Single Plan for Student Achievement (SPSA).  Our SPSA works to align with our district’s goals, identifies, and addresses the needs of our students.  I encourage you to attend our meeting to learn more and submit your name for nomination if you are interested in serving!

Thank you, WARRIOR families, for all you do!  We hope to see you at our next meeting!
  
Respectfully,






Baldwin Pedraza, Principal



Challenges are what make life interesting. Overcoming them is what makes life meaningful. – Joshua J. Marine









































Estimados padres de 				

Es mi placer informarles que						ha sido seleccionado como Estudiante del Mes para el mes de				.  
Vengan a Mark Twain para acompañarnos a reconocer este logro durante la asamblea escolar agendada para el				 a las			en la sala de asambleas de Mark Twain.  Aprecio y valoro los esfuerzos de su hijo y deseo que él o ella continúen siendo exitosos como Guerrero de Mark Twain!

Sinceramente, 


Baldwin Pedraza
Director
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